
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Cc: Batul Rahimtoola
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0049
Date: Monday, May 16, 2022 2:10:26 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, May 13, 2022 8:25 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-05-13

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0049

-- Name --
Melissa Corbin

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I am saddened and frustrated to hear of further rate increases by Milton Hydro. Over the past 2 and a half years,
residents of Milton and Ontario have lost their jobs, homes, and some their lives or family members. Throughout
this, corporations have continued to report record profits at the expense of making each and every one of us poorer.
The cost of living for basic necessities continues to rise at an alarming rate that will very quickly leave a large
portion of the general population having to choose between food, heat and water, bare necessities that should be a
right not a privilege. I implore you to ensure Milton Hydro rates do not see further increases at this time to allow
people to stay in their homes and keep themselves and their families healthy and housed.
Thank you.

-- Attachment --




